Wetiand Conservation Provisions of the Food Security Act of 1985, as amended. If you
or your tenant are U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA) program participants, or
anticipate participation in USDA programs, you should discuss the applicability of a
certified wetland determination with the local USDA service center, prior to starting
work.

Preliminary JDs are advisory in nature and may not be appealed (see 33 Code of
Federal Regulations 331.2). If you are not in agreement with this preliminary JD, then
you may request an approved JD for your project site or review area.

If you intend to sell property that is part of a project that requires Department of the
Army Authorization, it may be subject to the Interstate Land Sales Full Disclosure Act.
The Property Report required by Housing and Urban Development Regulation must
state whether, or not a permit for the development has been applied for, issued or
denied by the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers (Part 320.3(h) of Title 33 of the Code of
Federal Regulations).

We have completed coordination with other federal and state agencies as described
in Part C (32)(d) of our NWP Program, published in the December 27, 2021, Federal
Register, Vol. 86, No. 245, Pages 73522-73583 (86 ER). The NWPs and Savannah
District's Regional Conditions for NWPs can be found on our website at
http://www.sas.usace.army.mil/Missions/Regulatory/Permitting/GeneralPermits/Nationwi
dePermits.aspx. During our coordination procedure, no adverse comments regarding
the proposed work were received.

As a result of our evaluation of your project, we have determined that the proposed
activity is authorized under NWP 14 as described in Part B of the NWP Program. Your
use of this NWP is valid only if:

a. The activity is conducted in accordance with the information submitted and meets
the conditions applicable to the NWP, as described at Part C of the NWP Program and
the Savannah District's Regional Conditions for NWPs.

b. You shall obtain and comply with all appropriate federal, state, and local
authorizations required for this type of activity. A stream buffer variance may be
required from the Georgia Department of Natural Resources, Environmental Protection
Division (Georgia EPD), as defined in the Georgia Erosion and Sedimentation Control
Act of 1975, as amended. Information concerning variances can be obtained at the
Georgia EPD's website at www.epd.georgia.gov, or by calling (404) 463-1511.



